
 

 

 

Sound Transit Move Forward on Fourth Email Letter Campaign 
4th Ave Tunnel Station avoids 5th Ave impacts! 

 

Save the CID! Share this info with family, friends, neighbors, and networks. 

4th Ave. South is the best location for a new light rail station:  

• Connects Pioneer Square, CID, Beacon Hill & eastside cities, south to the airport and 

north to Everett  

• Provides direct light rail access to CID, resulting in economic opportunities for CID 

businesses and easy access for CID residents, employees, business owners. 

• Connects CID residents & businesses to the rest of the city, anywhere that light rail goes 

• Allows easy access for people to visit, shop and eat in the CID 

Sound Transit is already working on a Refined 4th Avenue Option: 

• Improving traffic flow, access to buildings & businesses 

• Shortening construction time  

• Working with the City on 4th Ave. viaduct, 2nd Ave. Extension, Jackson and Main Street 

bridge rebuilds concurrently to minimize construction disruptions to Chinatown, 

Japantown, and Little Saigon 

North of CID and South of CID Options will:  

• Isolate residents and harm business prospects 

• Require long walks and transfers that unfairly harm people of color and people with 

disabilities  

How to Write Your Email in English, Chinese, Vietnamese & other languages: 

1. Begin with: To Sound Transit Board Members and Seattle City Council Members 

2. Tell them to choose 4th Avenue as the preferred alternative. 

3. Choose 2 or 3 reasons from bulleted lists above.  

4. Conclusion: tell Sound Transit: Move Forward on 4th and take 5th Ave. off the table.   

 

Email to Sound Transit Board: emailtheboard@soundtransit.org  and 

   Seattle City Council: council@seattle.gov 

Cc:  Nicole.kistler@seattle.gov; elliot.helmbrecht@seattle.gov 

Go to “Move Forward on 4th” Petition and sign at: https://chng.it/5qMfLLBD 

Thank you.   

 

Transit Equity for All (TEA) at https://transitequityforall.org/ 
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